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ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Lunch Bunch 12 noon 

 Bible Study (St. Paul’s) 7:00 PM 

Tuesday Property & Maintenance 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

 Senior Youth Group 7:00 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

 

                    

 

                              Kids’ Quest had another good year at the 

                                    Norfolk Fair with lots of visitors passing through 

                                  The Lion’s Den, bouncing in the bouncy castle 

                                         and getting their faces painted.   

Praise God and thanks to all the volunteers for serving at the booth and to St. Paul’s for its 

generous donation of funds.               

 

HYMN BOOKS   
The Church has a number of old Hymn books which we do not need.  

If you are interested in having one, please contact our 

Church Secretary, Nancy Jonker, by the end of October.     
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MEN’S BREAKFAST   
October 21, 2018 

Speaker:  Lauren Fulton   

Topic:  Her Recent Mission Work 

Coffee @8:00 AM        Breakfast @ 8:30 AM      A Super Deal @ $5.00! 

Please make sure to confirm your attendance, either with the 

church office or with the Men’s Breakfast callers.  Thank you! 
 
 

     ST. PAUL’S NEXT MOVIE NIGHT 

     “A HOLOGRAM FOR THE KING” STARRING TOM HANKS 

     St. Paul’s Library on Friday, November 2, 2018 
 
 

IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Thursday, 
October 18th  

7:00 PM 

“2018 Theme:  Living a Good Life” 

Rev. Ted Smith – United Church 
“Seeking Justice, Loving Kindness, Walking Humbly” 

Grace United Church, Port Dover 



Friday, 
October 26th 

7:30 PM 

The Lynn Valley Voices present 
“Gospel Songs and Spirituals” 

Waterford United Church 
Admission by donation.  Light refreshments. 

Sunday, 
November 11th 

3:00 PM 

Grand River Chorus presents 
“Peace After War” with special guests 

The Canadian Orpheus Male Choir of Hamilton 
Featuring music from the era of WWI 

on the 100th anniversary of its armistice. 
Brantford Armouries, 18 Brant Avenue, Brantford    

 

WOMEN’S FALL RETREAT 
with The Rev. Dr. Karen Horst 

November 9th to 11th 

Crieff Hills Retreat and Conference Centre 

Women of all ages are welcome!                                                      Retreat begins with Friday 

dinner and ends after Sunday lunch.  Cost is $245 for double room, $305 single room                    

and $180 commuter rate. 

Please see retreat brochure online 

 or call 1-800-884-1525  www.crieffhills.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 “Why do churches have elders?” 
 

 

 

The Presbyterian Church in Canada believes that having elders is faithful to the way the 

apostles of the New Testament organized the early churches. The word “Presbyterian” comes 

from the Greek word presbuteros meaning “elder.” We are ruled by elders. 

 

From a scriptural point of view, in the early Christian church, the elders were the church leaders 

who met, thought and reasoned together with the apostles. Together they led and guided the 



church. At the Reformation, the office of the elder was given a key role, becoming the basis for 

the Presbyterian form of government. 

 

The tradition of elder in our church today underlines an important principle: The Presbyterian 

Church in Canada gives its members significant participation in decision making, recognizing 

that the entire church is the people of God. The church attempts to seek God’s will through the 

collective decisions made by God’s people. 

 

The Lord continues his ministry in and through the church. 

All Christians are called to participate in the ministry of Christ. 

As his body on earth we all have gifts to use in the church and in the world to the glory of Christ, 

our King and Head. 

Living Faith 7.2.1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. PAUL’S FALL BIBLE STUDY 

Join us in our Bible Study, 

in conjunction with Trinity Anglican, 

continuing Monday, October 15th at 7 PM 

AT ST. PAUL’S  

Venue shall alternate thereafter. 
 

Senior Youth Group (Grades 9 to 12)  

Continuing Wednesday, October 17th  

7 PM, AT THE SCHOMBURG’S 

All are welcome – bring a friend or two! 

 
 
 
 

JOIN US AT LUNCH BUNCH 

Monday, October 15th at noon 

(note this is one week delayed) 

Normandale Century Inn 

2326 Front Road, Normandale, ON 

Please contact Peggy McArthur if you plan to attend,  

either to 519-426-7796 or email 43pmca@eastlink.ca. 

 



BOOK CLUB  
Next book:  “Your Choice” 

from St. Paul’s Library 

Proposed Meeting:  Friday, November 9th at 1:00 PM 

Pick a book, or two, at your leisure, then share a short review with the group, including your 

opinion of whether it’s a keeper, or not??? 
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                             10 000 VILLAGES CRAFTS OF THE WORLD SALE 
                            First Baptist Church, October 19 & 20 

                            Fair Trade handicrafts and food  

                           from 35 countries.  

Food samplers on Friday, October 19 from 6:00 to 8:00 PM 

Light refreshments at Village Cafe 

A volunteer sign-up sheet can be found on the information table.  

If you have any questions, please speak to our contact person,  

Leigh Nagy, 519-428-0676.  Thank you.   

 
CELEBRATE 225 YEARS AT ST. PAUL’S 

 

You are invited to join us for an evening of food, fellowship and fun on Saturday, October 20th with our 

Anniversary Potluck Dinner at 5:30 PM.  Please sign up on the sheet in the Library, indicating how many 

in your party and whether you are bringing a main course, salad or dessert.  Please note that you do not 

need to bring your own place settings, as these shall be provided.     

 

The party continues the next morning at Men’s Breakfast as we hear our own Lauren Fulton speak about 

her recent mission trip to Malawi.   

 

The worship service will include our guest preacher, Choi Young Tae, this year’s Dr. D. C. MacDonald 

scholarship recipient from Vancouver, and special music by the St. Paul’s choir.  

  

We hope all will attend these events to make this a memorable celebration of the 225th Anniversary of 

the St. Paul’s Congregation.   

 

LEADING WITH CARE – AED/FIRST AID TRAINING 

  Sunday, October 28th at noon 

Please note the date change. 

Spaces still available.     
 

 


